
 

A Bible reading schedule for 2023 will be 
available in a few weeks.  We trust you spend 
time READING God’s Word  daily.  Everyone 

should READ the Bible through at least once during his 
lifetime.  A good goal is to read all 66 books contained in 

the Bible each year.  Take the challenge!  Along with read-
ing, add hearing, studying, memorizing and meditating.  

May we become people of the BOOK! 
 

We welcome our NEWEST MEMBERS  
who were baptized last Sunday. 

Ashley Childress 
Jamie & Annie Iddings 

 

There will be a work day for the playground on 
October 29th at  8:00 A.M.  We trust a good 

number of our men can assist in the project. 
 

Here are the emails of those speaking in our                 
upcoming missions emphases November 13-22.   

Let them know we are praying for them.                         
Our theme: JOY TO THE WORLD - WON BY ONE.   

(Combined Sunday School class on both November 13th and 
20th for our 5th graders through adults.) 

   Rob Dodson:  offwego@rocketmail.com   
      Kyle Shreve:  kyleshreveyoung@gmail.com               
         Ken Walters:  kcwalters@comporium.net   
 Don Sisk:  don.sisk@wcbc.edu 

 

SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB outing this Saturday:                   
3rd-6th grades only.  Meet at church at 10:00 A.M.  

Activity will conclude at 12:30, at which time                    
clubbers will be ready to be picked up. 

 

PRAY for the SUNDAY SCHOOL 
MINISTRY.  If you are not                

attending, consider being part 
of the Sunday morning                         

Bible study. 

 
 
 

 

CAUTION:   
Halloween magnifies                        

Fear and Death.   
CHRISTIANITY magnifies 

Faith and Life.   
We do not need to give honor 
to Satan and the forces of evil.  

May God give us wise                           
discernment during these days. 

 
 

Be praying about your FAITH 
PROMISE giving for 2023.  Our 
goal is $1,000 weekly.  We are a 
little behind at this juncture of 
the year.  Listen and 
learn about the JOY 

of faith promise  
giving. 

 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Phillip Moore 

Utah 

 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
June Jardeleza 

Philippines 

 

MINISTRY 
Survival Kids Club 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Pamela Lewis 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Jim Day 

163 Briarcliff Drive 
Kannapolis, NC  28083 

 
 

◆ 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
4 Year Olds 

Judy Berryman 
 

 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Christian Powell - Faith Church 

Goldsboro, N.C. 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Bobby Horton 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Savanna Hadley 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Jasmine Artz 

 

Serving in the Nursery:  Melissa Marlowe 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK…           
 

Pam Cross     Barbara O’Daniel     Carol Kitzmiller   
Chassiti Wright   Sherry Connell     Brent Stancil  
Mike Stancil      Mrs. Brown         
Evelyn Gulledge   Lynn Lewis     
Ginny Gantt    Curtis Stegall 
Rachel Vance    Jenny Wallace      
Allen Morrison   Tommy Marlowe 
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